
one. If we cannot have discipline by voting the proper 
way on each issue as it comes up, then what we ought to do 
is vote out all the rules, period, and ad hoc our way 
through the entire session. Capable people like Senator 
DeCamp who can rally all kind of support will come to the 
forefront as usual. If we make the comparison of quality 
rising to the top, that’s where I will be as usual, but 
we don’t want to just suspend the rule because two issues 
that on the surface could look the same may really only 
be similar, but in essence they are different. So I think 
as Senator Beutler and Senator Dworak have pointed out, 
we can take each issue that comes up and deal with it at 
that time. But I am opposed to what Senator Marvel has 
offered.

SPEAKER MARVEL: Senator Haberman.

SENATOR HABERMAN: Mr. President and members of the body,
I would like to ask the Speaker some questions to clarify 
just exactly what you said, if I may. Is it your intent 
of your motion that when a kill is put on a bill that we 
vote right then and there to kill it or to pass it on, or 
just exactly what is the intent of your motVn, if I don’t 
understand it?

SPEAKER MARVEL: We...we...let me say this, first of all,
and if anybody is disturbed by the fact I am sitting up
here instead of down there, I will be glad to move down 
there. Senator Beutler ls attempting to amend the rules. 
What I would suggest...(microphone not on)....the rules. 
That is a general answer to your question.

SENATOR HABERMAN: You want to suspend the rules and take
up each kill motion as it comes on the bill rather than 
laying it over the one day. Is that correct?

SPEAKER MARVEL: Let me read you what I....(interrupt ion).

SENATOR HABERMAN: Well, I would rather have you just tell
me than read it to me. But you do it your way, you are 
the boss.

SPEAKER MARVEL: What?

SENATOR HABERMAN: There seems to be some confusion among
the troops out here just exactly what the intent of it is.

SPEAKER MARVEL: Senator Beutler and Senator...where *s
Senator....Senator Wesely, now we had a discussion on his 
and we are talking about the danger in connection with a
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